
 

 

I hope you enjoyed the summer??  
 

Welcome to August! And A Mid-Summer Night’s Dream! I know its a 
famous play but these early days in August are the official time for a 
dream marked by Mid-Summer. Relax, breathe, slumber and dream!  

I continue to marvel at the community you have and the abundance 
of affection available to all who wish to embrace it! I assure you it is 
not this way at all churches, and I encourage you to find ways to 
nurture and promote it!  

August will be a busy month as much of the newsletter outlines. So many wonderful ways to share your love! 

Please take a moment to consider helping the Romans living near us who have been touched by a tornado and 
severe summer storm. There are myriad ways to volunteer your time, efforts and abundance. Some are featured 
in this newsletter. Our bulletins provide two links to guide you to volunteering opportunities as well! Please 
contribute to the rebuilding efforts. 

Twin Churches will be participating in the Foothills Community Fun Day on August 24. Our long-standing partner 
and tenant is trying to raise awareness for its good and services and it should prove to be a very fun day! Notice 
further information about the day itself and our efforts to be a part of the festivities and join in, have a little 
fun!! 

Again this year we will be sojourning to Lyons Falls for a Sunday Ecumenical Service on 9/1. See the ad in this 
newsletter and join us. The facility is covered so sun or rain won’t slow us down and we will enjoy a great spread 
for lunch following the service. We have had a wonderful presence at this service the last couple of years, but 
we missed you! If transportation is a problem, just let us know - me, Janet Lanning or Carol Heburn. We will 
figure out your way there and back!!  

Invitations to join us in 5th Sunday Ecumenical Services are going out and the details of our progress will be 
reported in the next newsletter. 

In the meantime, find some way to love each other you haven’t thought of before. 

Steve 
“No one has ever seen God; but if we love each other, God lives in us!" 1 John 4:12 
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The United Way of the Mohawk Valley has 

established a Tornado Unmet Needs fund for 

those who wish to make a donation for relief 

in Canastota and Rome.   

https://www.unitedwaymv.org/tornado. 

The City of Rome is asking for those who want 

to help with the recovery to send an email 

to Volunteer@romecitygov.com.   

 



 

Worship Schedule        

Aug  4  Steve Vance - Communion 

Aug 11 Steve Vance 

Aug 18 Janet Stengel 

Aug 25 Steve Vance 

 

Events 

Aug   7  Concert in the Park - 6-8 PM - Dust Devil Band 

Aug 24  Foothills Rural Ministry Community Day - 10 am - 3 pm 

       

Check our website at "twinchurches.org" 
for a complete calendar of events 

https://www.twinchurches.org/

